
From: Kunin, Lisa [Lisa.Kunin@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 9:01 AM 

To: Raymond, Brent 

Subject: Governor's letters & release re. immigration 

Attachments: SGOV-Copier13110708460.pdf 

 
 
Brent, 
Attached are scanned copies of the Governor's letters and press releases related to immigration 
matters.  I believe much of this came through you, so I'm not sure how helpful it may be.  I did not include 
information on the migrant IDs as we do not feel they are applicable to the event at the NECBC. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Lisa 






























